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 Huddle Message: People Pulse Survey Starts March 15 
People Pulse is open March 15 through 30 and provides you 
an important opportunity to share your experiences. We 
encourage all eligible employees to take the survey. It takes 
about 10 minutes to complete.  
Look for an email Wednesday, March 15, from Glint, our 
survey administrator, asking you to complete the confidential 
survey. You can access the survey from the Glint survey invite 
or at kp.org/peoplelistening.  

 
 

 

 Note: Employees who were hired on or before November 30, 2022, are eligible for the March survey as long as 
their status was not listed as being on leave in HRconnect on February 28, 2023. 
 
Learn more about People Pulse. Download the Huddle Message here and see what prizes you can win here. 

 

 

 

 March TB Screenings: See If Your Department Is on 
The List 
Providers and employees working in the departments on 
Employee Health’s TB Screening List for March are due to 
complete their annual screening prior to the month's end.  
Click here to see the list, screening details and Employee 
Health hours at both RMC and MVMC. 

 

 

 

 You’re Invited! KP Pride Southern California Invites You to 
Be a Member 
The regional Kaiser Permanente Pride Business Resource 
Group is actively seeking members and allies to join their 
cause. The BRG is committed to promoting an environment 
that respects and encourages equity, inclusion and diversity in 
our workforce and throughout the communities we serve.  
This year marks KP’s 31st year of celebrating LGBTQA+ Pride 
through the BRG program.  
 

 

http://kp.org/peoplepulse
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/:b:/s/InsideRiverside/Eb4CrYRJe-FPh8dVJK6TLTEB6PFGfhzPGWeaFu82M2ZK3Q?e=dSgcz1
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/:b:/s/InsideRiverside/EQPG3BkYw-5Fj8KmUkmAAHYBJElBzeocEpRpG69JMzAvyw?e=6Gv6t4
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/sites/InsideRiverside/SitePages/March-TB-Screenings-List--Are-You-Due-.aspx


 

 

 Personnel Announcement: Changes to the RSA 
Management Team 
There is a change happening in the Riverside Service Area 
Management team, click here to see the details or download 
the announcement for the staff listed below: 

• Dr. Sacha Lewis—Assistant Area Medical Director 
• Dr. Sabah Langston—Chief of Service, OB/GYN 
• Bassam Koussa—ADA, Iris MOB 

 
 

 

 

 

 KP Cares: Lab employee & family support local 
nonprofit feeding area community in need 
Recently, Eleanor Callasan, SCPMG Laboratory Practice 
Leader from Chino Hills lab, volunteered with our community 
partner Food Forward to harvest oranges in Riverside near the 
California Citrus State Historic Park. Eleanor logged on to KP 
Cares to find a local volunteer event that she and her family 
could enjoy together. The oranges picked were distributed to 
local hunger relief partners for free to provide to local people in 
our community who need food assistance (see pics here!). 

 

 

 If you’re interested in volunteer opportunities near you, visit KP Cares. FYI, you can find local volunteer 
opportunities near your home/community if you live outside of the Riverside Service Area. Also, if you do 
volunteer work or you would like to coordinate a volunteer activity and need support, you can place your event on 
KP Cares to get help from other KP employees and physicians. KP Cares is a website open to all KP physicians 
and staff across KP’s eight regions. Visit the kpcares.org for more information.  

 

 

 

 Pharmacy made easier. Convenient Rx delivery or 
pick up options at your fingertips—and much more!  
Did you know that your prescription medication can be 
delivered to your door within 3-5 days? Or you can choose 
same-day or next-day deliver if that works better for you. You 
can even do same-day pick up at no extra cost! All this and 
much more when you use the KP app or kp.org/pharmacy to 
get your prescription medication. Share this flier with your 
coworkers and members to promote KP’s convenient 
pharmacy services.  

 

  Reminders & FYIs 

• Updated Hospital Visitor Policy (v 2.23.23). Keep your teams informed of the changes.  

• If your department/team is interested in a hosting a Summer Teen Volunteer, please fill out the 2023 
Summer Teen Volunteer Snapshot Request Form by March 24. Contact Karina Avina for questions. 

• Blood Drive Temecula MOB, March 24 

• California ends COVID-19 Public Health Emergency; read what it means for our facilities here.  
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https://sp-cloud.kp.org/sites/InsideRiverside/SitePages/Personnel-Announcement--Management-Changes-(week-of-3.aspx
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/:b:/s/InsideRiverside/EVzd-78S1khGveswlMSNwRcBquoFMOFnzwhN-A1PYaUqJg?e=8gMG0J
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/:b:/s/InsideRiverside/EZwZ8XGLHztDlAto6z1G3R0Bmt3j8AjRn-SgoNcYgeBD1Q?e=ZxfHg8
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/:b:/s/InsideRiverside/EQC9wR1AGxtHmJW4xAFXKt0Bqm19wZgkxqZE5_gXf0I0bg?e=IchiUc
https://sp-cloud.kp.org/sites/InsideRiverside/SitePages/KP-Cares--Lab-employee-%26-family-support-local-nonprofit-feeding-community-in-need.aspx
https://kaiserpermanente.yourcause.com/home#/home
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